
69-01 35th Avenue 
Jackson Heights NY 
11377 

Mr. Tom Wicker 
Associate Editor 
The New York Times Washington Bureau 
1920 L Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20036 

August 17, 1971 

Dear Mr. Wicker: 

I am enclosing a copy of a letter which I sent this morning by 
Certified Mail to John Leonard, Editor of the New York Times Book Review. 
I thought that you might be interested in its subject matter which I 
regard as shocking and totally at odds with the free-press spirit that 
prompted publication of the Pentagon Papers. 

I apologize for the length of the letter, but I saw no alternative. 

Thank you very much. 

Jeg2:zo' 

Jerry Policoff 
,7 

Sincerely, 


